
From: Brian O. Kaissi <Brian@aahoa.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Date: 10/25/2015 5:20:31 PM

Subject: AAHOA Invite to South Carolina Regional Conference 10/27

Dear Governor Haley,
 
On behalf of the more than 450 South Carolina members of the Asian American Hotel Owners Association (AAHOA), I 
would like to invite you to address our South Carolina Regional Conference on October 27th in Columbia, SC.  As 
you may know, AAHOA was founded in 1989 and is now one of the fastest growing organizations in the hospitality 
industry with over 14,500 members nationwide.  AAHOA members own more than 20,000 hotels amounting to more 
than 40% of all hotels in the United States and employ nearly 600,000 workers accounting for over $9 billion in 
payroll.
 
This year, AAHOA’s South Carolina Regional Conference is being held at the Double Tree Columbia on 2100 Bush River 
Road, Columbia, SC 29210. The event will be held from 1:00pm to 9:00pm, and we invite you to speak briefly during 
the 6:00 pm- 7:00 pm Business Meeting for approximately 4-5 minutes. We anticipate more than 150 AAHOA 
members at the regional to discuss issues important to small businesses and the hospitality industry.  If Governor 
Haley is unable to attend, we would be honored to have someone from her staff speak on her behalf.
 
Because of your dedicated leadership on behalf of small businesses in South Carolina, we would be honored by your 
attendance and remarks. For more information please contact me at (202) 507-6185, or email brian@aahoa.com.
 
We sincerely appreciate your consideration of our request. 
 
Best,
Brian
 
 

Brian O. Kaissi / Government Affairs Coordinator
 
E-Mail: brian@aahoa.com
AAHOA Office: (202) 507-6185 / Cell: (215) 589-4160
20 F Street NW, Suite 711, Washington, D.C. 20001-6700
www.aahoa.com I www.aahoavotes.com

      
This e-mail message may contain confidential or legally privileged information and is intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s). Any 
unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, distribution, copying or the taking of any action in reliance on the information herein is prohibited. E-mails 
are not secure and cannot be guaranteed to be error free as they can be intercepted, amended, or contain viruses. Anyone who communicates with 
us by e-mail is deemed to have accepted these risks. AAHOA is not responsible for errors or omissions in this message and denies any 
responsibility for any damage arising from the use of e-mail. Any opinion and other statement contained in this message and any attachment are 
solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the company.
 

mailto:Brian%20O.%20Kaissi%20%3CBrian@aahoa.com%3E
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
mailto:SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
mailto:AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
tel:%28202%29%20507-6185
mailto:brian@aahoa.com
http://www.aahoa.com
mailto:Brian@aahoa.com
http://www.aahoa.com/
http://www.aahoa.com/
https://www.facebook.com/aahoaoffice2?ref=search&sid=553503493.2147386808..1
https://twitter.com/aahoa
https://picasaweb.google.com/aahoaoffice
http://www.linkedin.com/groups?home=&gid=161691&trk=anet_ug_hm
http://www.youtube.com/user/AAHOAoffice
https://plus.google.com/103050248882678763399
http://instagram.com/aahoaoffical
http://www.aahoablog.wordpress.com/

